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MEMORANDUM FOR: To File

FROMt Robert A. !!asse, Chief, Technical Support Statf,
Division of Reactor Projects

SUBJECT: REGION III LICENSEES NOT REQUIRING TEMPORARY
INSTRUCTION (TI) 2515/79, " EMERGENCY OPERATING
PROCEDURES (EOP)" INSPECTION

i

This memorandum is to clarify data in the SIMS database

regarding why not all Region III sites were inspected in

accordance with TI 2515/79. TI 2515/79 was to be performed after

NRR approval (via SER) of the licensees procedure generation

package (PGP) for preparing EOPs. TI 2515/79 was canceled by j

Inspection Manual Change Notico 88-16. At that time, only six

PGPs had been approved by NRR for Region III plants. Inspections

at these plants were completed. TI 2515/79 was subsequently |

superseded by TI 2515/92. Three plants remain to be inspected

under this TI.
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Robert A. 11a ss e , Chief,
Technical Support Staff,
Division of Reactor
Prcjects
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